

Shining as we learn in **
Faith, Family and Friendship!

Weekly Newsletter

Together, as God's family we are learning through love, forgiveness, respect and compassion to use our unique gifts, challenging and transforming our world.



Friday 13th October

TEXT MESSAGES

Please do not reply to our text messages - we are unlikely to get your messages.

If you need to contact school, please ring the school office on: 01204 333522.

BISHOP JOHN

Bishop John will be visiting school on Monday 16th October. He is coming to have a look at our building work and offer support to us at this challenging time.

Accompanying him will be Simon Smith, The Director of Education for Salford Diocese.

I am sure everyone will make them very welcome.

MISS NEILLE

As you may be aware, Miss Neille has been absent for the last year due to a serious illness. We are delighted to inform you that our prayers have been answered and she will return in full health on Monday. She will be teaching Year 6 with Mrs Begg after half term. Thank you, on her behalf, for all your prayers and good wishes.

BUILDINGS UPDATE

It's been a busy week! The temporary classrooms were delivered on Tuesday as promised and all the furniture for Year 3 and 4 classes is being moved today.

We are delighted that nursery will return to our school building on Monday morning. Regardless of the situation on Monday classes will enter and exit through the

following gates:

NURSERY: NURSERY GATES RECEPTION: NURSERY GATES

YEAR 1: SETTLE STREET KITCHEN GATE YEAR 2: SETTLE STREET KITCHEN GATE

YEAR 3 & 4: MAIN OFFICE ENTRANCE/KS2 YARD

YEAR 5 & 6: KS2 MAIN DOORS

Year 3 and 4 are moving into their classrooms on Monday. They are brand new and have been connected to our heating, plumbing, electricity and wi-fi. We are sure the staff and children will settle in very quickly.

Two more classrooms are due to arrive next week and ground work has started ready for the new hall. We are hoping to resume breakfast club after the half term holiday and we will keep you updated. Thank you again for all your patience and support as we navigate this difficult situation.

Dates for your Diary

17th October	Year 3 - Bring Yer Wellies trip
20th October	Year 2 - St Anne's beach trip
26th October	School closes for Half term
6th November	School re-opens
23rd November	Year 4 - Forest school trip

Prayer for the week...

God's love shines through us.

This week's Certificate Winners

© Year 1: John

© Year 2: Cleo

© Year 4: Ella-Mae

© Year 5: Muntaha

○ Year 6: Ahmad









Triple P Parenting Programme

Feel like you cannot take anymore? Well, you are NOT alone!!!

Triple P looks at ways we can manage some of our children's common behaviour problems and how we, as parents, can promote and support their development.

Small changes can make big differences!



The programme aims are to:

- · Focus on using positive re-enforcement
- Offer strategies on managing behaviour
- Give a number of different strategies for parents to be able to use practically

Next course starting: Tuesday 21st November 2023, 1:30pm-2:30pm (4-week course)

The course will be held via Microsoft Teams.

Participants will receive a link to join each session – full engagement and interaction is encouraged in order for parents/carers to get the most from the course.



To book a place please email Behaviour Support Service behavioursupportservice@bolton.gov.uk with your name, child(ren)'s name(s), your contact number and email address and the child's school.

